

Grievance Procedure

Good relationships within the school community give children a greater chance of success. However in the event of a grievance, the following guidelines may be used.

Principles of our policy:

- * Everyone should be treated with respect.
- * Meetings to discuss grievances will be suspended if any person(s) behaving in an insulting or offensive manner.

NOTE: Parent(s) with a grievance about School Policy should:

- * Arrange a meeting time with the Principal to discuss your concern.
- * Allow reasonable time frame for issue to be addressed.